
 

 

 
MARI MCCLURE Mari.McClure@GreenMountainPower.com 
President & CEO Direct Dial:  802●655●8749 
 
 
 
March 18, 2021 
 
Thomas Dunn 
President & CEO 
VELCO 
366 Pinnacle Ridge Road 
Rutland VT 05701 
 
Dear Tom: 
 
Pursuant to Section 2.80 of the Vermont Transmission Administration Manual, Green Mountain 
Power hereby nominates a new Alternate to the VELCO Operating Committee as of the 
scheduled March 18, 2021 meeting. 
 
GMP’s current Primary representative is: 
 Mike Burke 
 Chief Field Operations Executive 
 802-655-8520 
 Mike.Burke@greenmountainpower.com 
 
GMP’s nominated Alternate representative is: 
 Josh Castonguay 
 VP, Chief Innovation Officer 
 802-655-8754 
 Josh.Castonguay@greenmountainpower.com655- 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 

Mari McClure 


